## Lower Cape Prevention Partnership

**About:** Lower Cape Prevention Partnership is a community network comprised of members partnering to raise awareness of drug use and addiction, and the impact on local towns and schools. We are dedicated to creating a safer, healthier and drug-free community.

**Mission:** Lower Cape Prevention Partnership is dedicated to supporting a drugfree community by providing information, education, and support services to the residents of Harwich and surrounding towns toward the prevention of illegal drug use and related crime and violence.

**Goals:** To promote prevention of drug use and associated crime and violence through:

- ► Raising public awareness of drug and crime trends
- ► Education programs for students and parents
- ► Partnership with law enforcement
- School and community prevention initiatives
- ► Community information meetings
- ▶ Training for school staff, students, health care providers and local residents

For information about meeting times, call Sheila House, Harwich Youth Counselor, at (508) 430-7836.

Jan McGrory at <a href="mailto:imcgrory@monomoy.edu">imcgrory@monomoy.edu</a>

Sheila House at <a href="mailto:shouse@town.harwich.ma.us">shouse@town.harwich.ma.us</a>

Robin Titus at <a href="mailto:rtitus@monomoy.edu">rtitus@monomoy.edu</a>

Angie Chilkaka at achilaka@monomoy.edu

Cheryl Dufault at <a href="mailto:cdufault@monomoy.edu">cdufault@monomoy.edu</a>

Bob Brackett at <a href="mailto:rbrackett@harwichpolice.com">rbrackett@harwichpolice.com</a>

Sharon Stark <a href="mailto:sstark@chatham-ma.gov">sstark@chatham-ma.gov</a>